PGL OCTOBER 2016
TRAVEL ARRANGEMENTS

Monday 31st October at the normal time (8.45am)
Children to arrive at school in activity clothes (not in school uniform)
[bookmark: _GoBack]We leave at 12.30-12.45pm having eaten at school with normal lunch arrangements. 

Friday 4th November 
We will leave PGL at 1pm and are scheduled to be back for a normal school 
finish. We will contact you if we hit traffic.

MEDICATION
If your child requires travel sickness pills for the coach please bring them at 8.45 for Brenda to collect. Or with your child with a signed note.
All other prescribed medicines must be in a see-through bag with the child’s name clearly marked, with doctor’s/pharmacy instructions, handed to Brenda.

MEDICAL/DIETARY NEEDS
Please inform the school of any medical or dietary needs PGL need to be made aware of on the letter which will be sent home nearer the time. 

EQUIPMENT
Everything they wear outside will get muddy.
Children are responsible for carrying cases to and from the coach.

· Waterproof jacket/cagoule with hood
· Hat, scarf, gloves,
· Bin bag for separating dirty clothing
· Two large towels
· Sleeping bag and pillow
· Small rusksack/bag
· Lots of layers
· Suitable nightwear
· Plenty of underwear (socks need to cover their ankles)
· Trousers/leggings for activities
· 1 pair of trainers for activities
· Pair of dry shoes for evening activities
· Fleeces/sweatshirts
· Plenty of long sleeved shirts or t-shirts
· Warm coat
· 1 or 2 sets of clothes for the evening
· Plastic drink bottle
· Washbag (including soap, shampoo, toothpaste and deodorant)
· Wellington boots
· Torch (recommended)

DISALLOWED ITEMS
· No Jeans for activites (one pair allowed in the evening)
· No mobiles, DSs, digital cameras, other electronic devices. (Disposable cameras are fine!)
· No sweets or soft drinks to be brought. (Bottled water is fine for the coach)
· No spray deodorant (roll-on is fine)
· No additional money

OTHER INFORMATION
Part of the School Journey experience is that, for many, it will be the first time away from home. There will not be an opportunity for children to ring home. 

Obviously, in the unlikely event of an emergency, we will contact you immediately.

Parent FAQs, as well as a short PGL video, can be found on the PGL website:

http://www.pgl.co.uk
http://www.pgl.co.uk/PGLWeb/Schools/Parent-FAQs

Please contact us if you have any questions; either in the morning outside the classroom or by telephoning school to arrange a meeting.
